
 
 

St. William Campus 
March 23, 2022 

Included: 

Vision Screening Pamphlets K3, K4, K5 

 

No School, Monday, March 28
th

! 

 

Stations of the Cross 
This Thursday, March 24, Stations of the Cross will be led by 2nd grade; Thursday, March 31,  
1st grade will lead the Stations. Stations of the Cross will begin at 9 am in the church both days. 

 

Spring Concert 

Waukesha Catholic Vocal Concert for K3-5th grade and the Middle School Choir will be held 
on Wednesday, May 4th in the St. William Campus Gym beginning at 6:30. 

 

No School for K3, K4 & K5 Students on Friday, May 6th.  

Kindergarten Orientation for new students will be held at SWC on Friday, May 6th. 

 

Egg Cartons Needed 

We are in need of dozen-size egg cartons to use for our Holy Thursday Lenten 

Retreat.  Please save and send to St. William Campus.   
 

End-of-Year School Calendar Update 
There will be school on Friday, May 27.  There will be no school on Monday, May 30 for 

Memorial Day. 

 

Mary Poppins Jr. Tickets on Sale 
Tickets are now on sale for the 8th grade performances of Mary Poppins Jr.  

Use the order form that was included in last week’s envelopes or you may 

call 262.896.2932 x1316 to order your tickets in advance.  More information 

can be found on the Waukesha Catholic website under the “About Us” tab 

and then “Current Events”. 

 

Vision Screening for K3, K4 & K5 

Vision Screening will take place on April 1st for K3, K4 & K5 students.  An 

information pamphlet from Prevent Blindness Wisconsin is included in 

today’s packet.   

 

On-site Covid Testing 

Parents are encouraged to pre-register their students for the on-site Covid testing at 

Waukesha Catholic.  Please see the link to pre-register, testing schedule, and other 

information on the Covid Dashboard found on the Waukesha Catholic website.  This will be 

extremely helpful if you need to utilize the TEST-TO-STAY option recently approved by the 

Board of Directors. 

 



Boots 
Please continue to send your child to school with boots.  As our playground warms and 

thaws it can get a bit messy, a change of footwear allows us to be on the playground. 

Mask Updates 

If the mask preference for your child has changed since filling out the form at the beginning 

of the school year, please be sure to notify your child’s teacher and the office 

(wbrown@waukeshacatholic.org).  Your options are: mask indoor, mask outdoor, no mask, 

student may choose.  

 

 

Box Tops / Coca-Cola Codes Updates 

Congratulations to our $10 gift card drawing winners:  

 Nico Pellmann (January) 
 Emma Joecken (February) 

Thank you to all who clip / scan Box Tops and turn in Coca-Cola-Cola codes! 
Please turn in clipped Box Tops by March 23 … especially if they expire in March 31. Thank you! 
 
 

   
 

Looking Ahead 
Wednesday, March 23rd – Happy Birthday, Mrs. Kriesel! 
Wednesday, March 23rd – 1st Grade to First Stage 
Thursday, March 24th – Non-uniform Day 
Friday, March 25th – Mass led by Miss Schultz’s 1-1 class 
Saturday, March 26th – Happy Birthday, Mrs. Velazquez! 

Monday, March 28th – Teacher In-service - No School! 
Thursday, March 31st – Mary Poppins Jr. 7PM SWC Gym 
Friday, April 1st – Prayer Service led by Ms. Kelliher’s K5A class 
Friday, April 1st – Vision Screening for K3, K4 & K5 
Friday, April 1st - Mary Poppins Jr. 7 p.m. SWC Gym 
Saturday, April 2nd - Mary Poppins Jr. 7 p.m. SWC Gym 
Sunday, April 3rd - Mary Poppins Jr. 1:30 p.m. SWC Gym 
 
 
 


